

RABBI JUDAH KERBEL

RABBI JOSEPH GRUNBLATT z"I

EVA SACK Sisterhood Chair

HONEY BERGER a"h Sisterhood Past President

OFFICERS

RICHARD H. ETRA President

FLORENCE FEDER

TONI GORDON

JONATHAN HERZ Vice President

SUSAN LIEBERMAN Vice President

HERBERT SCHONHAUT Senior Gabbai

DAVID LEIBOWITZ

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

JACK R. NUSBBAUM Chairman

DOUGLAS ARONIN ANNETTE BROWDY MARGY COHEN ZVI ERENYI BARBARA ETRA ALEXANDRA GREENBLATT GLORIA GROSSMAN JULES HALPERN NEVA GOLDSTEIN HELLMAN JEREMY LINDER RABBI BEZALEL OSTROW DR. GLORIA RAPOPORT LARRY RAUBVOGEL HELENE RUBENSTEIN JILL RUDICH DR. MANUEL SACK ZEV SCHRAMM PHYLLIS SENDIC

GEDALYAH SHATZ DOV SILBERBERG DAISY STARK

MEMBER OF THE UNION OF ORTHODOX JEWISH CONGREGATIONS OF AMERICA

מרכז היהודי דקווינס

QUEENS JEWISH CENTER

& TALMUD TORAH

66-05 108TH STREET, FOREST HILLS, N.Y. 11375

TEL. (718) 459-8432

EMAIL: OFFICE@MYQJC.ORG

WEB SITE: WWW.MYQJC.ORG

Annual Appeal Campaign

September 2022

Dear Friends.

On Rosh Hashanah we recite the "Unesanah Tokef" prayer, which concludes with a call for Repentance, Prayer and Charity. Once again, we respectfully request that you direct this charity to your "home" synagogue – the Queens Jewish Center.

The Queens Jewish Center depends on your Annual Appeal donations to meet operating costs and to offer our community a wide variety of Torah, Chesed and social activities. Amid rising operating and maintenance costs, we face deficits as membership dues and normal donations are insufficient to cover our expenses. Please respond generously to this appeal as your donations will be a great help in reducing our budget deficit and in providing the needed funds for the continued operations of our center of Torah.

Please either return the enclosed pledge card with your payment to the OJC office, contact the office with your credit card number or donate online at mygic.org. If you have already made your donation, please accept our heartfelt thanks.

If you are away this year for the holidays, please understand that we are still counting on your vital and much appreciated donation to this appeal.

May you and your loved ones be inscribed in the Book of Life for good health, prosperity, and peace in 5783.

Sincerely yours,

Queens Jewish Center

Rabbi

Judah Kerbel Richard Etra President

Herbert Schonhaut Chairman